Debra Blair Design £

october inspiration... christmas at the white house

The tradition of decorating the White House in celebration of the Christmas holiday dates back to 1889,
when President Benjamin Harmson brought the first Chrnistmas tree to our country's most important
house. The tradition continues to this day.

| am very pleased and proud to announce that | have been selected as a member of the volunteer team
who will decorate those hallowed halls this holiday season. For a designer, this is truly an honor and |
look forward to carrying on the tradition in "The People's House".

Miniature marzipan model of the White House made
by the White House Baker.

With Gratitude,

Debra Blair Design

dblairi@blairdesignnyc.com
917-717-5020




